
I strongly support the building and maintenance of the St. Charles Road Sidewalk Project. As an educator at Battle I
see dozens of students walking on the side of the road, and on the road itself on a daily basis. I see children as young
as 8 or 9 walking on that road every day. Ultimately, down towards the commercial side of St. Charles a student of
mine was struck, and killed, walking home from work one evening. It is a busy road, but especially with the limitations of
our city's bus system's and public transit, a significant population walks that entire road daily. This is a public safety
issue, and if it is not addressed, other individuals, and other children, will die.

Joseph Alexander Miller

Columbia MO




